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February 11, 2021 
 
Via e-mail Secretary@dps.ny.gov  
Hon. Michelle Phillips  
Secretary to the Commission  
New York State Public Service Commission  
Agency Building 3  
Albany, NY 12223  
 
Re: Case No. 18-T-0499: Application of NextEra Energy Transmission New York, Inc. for a 
Certificate of Environmental Compatibility and Public Need Pursuant to Article VII of the Public 
Service Law for the Construction of a 20 Mile 345 Kilovolt Transmission Line Located in the 
Town of Royalton, Niagara County, and the Towns of Alden, Newstead, Lancaster, and Elma in 
Erie County - 14-Day Pre-Construction Notice of Construction Materials Availability 
 
Dear Secretary Phillips: 
 
On June 16, 2020, the New York State Public Service Commission issued a Certificate of 
Environmental Compatibility and Public Need (“Certificate”) to NextEra Energy Transmission 
New York, Inc. (“NEETNY”), to construct and operate the Empire State Line Project.  Pursuant 
to Certificate Condition 132, NEETNY confirms that all required construction materials for all 
Project components are available either: (i) at a marshaling yard; (ii) in a NEETNY warehouse or 
other routine inventory stocking location; or (iii) on order from a vendor with a scheduled delivery 
date prior to the time scheduled for its use in the Project. 
 
Should you have any questions, please don’t hesitate to contact me at 561-694-4831 or via email 
at  Johnbinh.Vu@nexteraenergy.com. 
 
Sincerely, 
 

 
 

Johnbinh Vu 
Project Director 
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